
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
My name is Sam Leaf. I am writing this letter as a business owner and resident of the Bay View 
neighborhood. I am in full support of the zoning change and encourage any new development on 
the corner of KK and E. Bay St.. I know this is the option of many patrons and neighbors of 
mine. Population density is key in maintaining the amazing growth we have seen in Bay View.  
 
Thank you, 
Sam Leaf 
507.429.8042 
 


